
August 20 & 21, 2016   
Announcements 

Service 
News & Announcements 

From the Heart food pantry featured item for August is 
Hamburger Helper 
 
Love Thy Neighbor Jar: August contributions are for the 
Salvation Army 

Worship 
News & Announcements 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
FALL IS COMING... 

Christian Education and Confirmation Plans are being 
set...Keep on the lookout!  First night is Sept 14th! All students 
and parents are encouraged to attend the orientation at 
6:45pm in the Fellowship Hall.  Come see what is in store for 
the whole crew!  

 
...AND COMING SOON! 

Mark your calendar for Rally Weekend: September 10th and 
11th...More details to follow!  

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We are looking for volunteers to read scripture lessons at the 
8:30am Sunday service...please visit the church website 
trinitylutheranlax.org and sign up using the link under Needs 
and Notes, or call the church office at 608.782.6200 to get on 
the schedule! 

The bulletin for the 8:30 radio worship service and the 

monthly newsletter are available on our website: 

trinitylutheranlax.org 

This week at Trinity 
 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 21 
8:30a  Worship 
10:30a  Worship6:30p  Boy Scouts 
 
MONDAY, AUGUST 22 
5-6p Monday Meals 
5:30-7:30p From the Heart Food Pantry 
6p Congregational Life Meeting 
 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 23 
9:30a-12:30p Free Financial Coaching-Susan 
Taylor 608.785.6417 
 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 24 
 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 25 
 
FRIDAY, AUGUST 26 
 
SATURDAY, AUGUST 27 
5:30p Worship 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY LESSON ACCESS 
You may now directly access the weekly ser-
vice readings by visiting:  http://
www.signupgenius.com/
go/10C0E44ACAB22A2F94-830sunday.  While 
you’re there, why not sign up to become a 
volunteer reader?  Just  enter your name and 
email for the time that you are available. 
Thank you! 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ACAB22A2F94-830sunday
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ACAB22A2F94-830sunday
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ACAB22A2F94-830sunday


Etc. 
News & Announcements 

 

THANK YOU!! 

Extending a GIANT thank you to all the amazing volunteers who helped make the Northside 
Block Party a huge success:  the organizers, helpers in the kitchen and outside at the tables—
hauling water, scooping ice cream, answering questions, popping popcorn, and handing out 

cookies. To those helping with games, crafts, face painting 
and bounce house bouncers...from picture taking, shoe sizing 
and shoe running to setting up, trash collecting and tearing 
down.  To each and every one who donated time, talent, 
treasures, funds and so many other needs...to everyone who 
prayed and everyone who invited and met their neighbor.  To 
all of you—and you know who you are!—THANK YOU!   
Trinity truly shared the Love of Christ with her Northside 
neighbors!   

 

 
DONATIONS NEEDED 

This August are hosting a Personal Hygiene drive for the Salvation Army.  There will be slips 
available with a list of the items needed.  They are very grateful for our help, so please 
consider bringing in an item or two from the list to be delivered to help the many folks who 
depend on the Salvation Army for these needs. 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE!                                                                                                                                      
The Meatball and Lefse Dinner is coming Wednesday, November 2nd  from 4 PM to 7 PM!    
We surely hope you plan to attend.  As always invite your family, friends and neighbors to 
enjoy a great meal as well as share blessed fellowship time with each other!  Watch for 
volunteer sign up starting in October in the Narthex of the Church.  We so appreciate the 
value of your time at the dinner or to making special desserts to donate for our guests to 
enjoy.   

Here is a list of areas we welcome help: 
Making Meatballs – on Saturday October 29th 
Setting up the Dining Area, Helping with Advance Carry Outs and Help during the 

dinner 
Donations:  Deserts (Lots of Pies!), butter, rolls, coffee, and any monetary funds to 

assist with the purchasing of food items. 
If you have any questions please contact Bonnie Jeranek or anyone member of the 
Congregational Life group.   Looking forward to seeing all of you again this year! 
 
 


